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	New Youth Worker Appointed
	Potterne, Worton and Marston
	
	The Parish of Potterne, Worton and Marston (just outside Devizes) elected to employ a youth worker for the community.  The fantastic news is that they have appointed Steve Dewar (pictured) to the post and he started in March.  However, the story began in spring of 2010.  James Vaughton (Director of Bath YFC) was invited to a meeting in Potterne with the local vicar, the Rev. David Howard outlined the amazing opportunity that had come about because of the generosity of an individual who is passionate about youth work in the community.  The funds were in place but the local church was asking for support in recruitment and management of the right person.  Over the last year, Bath YFC have been able to work alongside the local church to establish a local advisory group, run a recruitment process with David and members of the local church and appoint a youth worker to the post.  It has been an absolute privilege from a Bath YFC perspective to work alongside the churches in Potterne, Worton and Marston, all involved have learnt lots about working in partnership and we look forward to seeing how God works as Steve develops the local youth work in the coming months and years.

	Steve Dewar 
steve@bathyfc.co.uk


 
